
Neighborhood News 

 

The Grand Traverse Pavilions would like to take a moment            

to say THANK YOU to the many groups and individuals who  

provide joy and assistance to our residents by volunteering.      

We also want to say COME JOIN US as we celebrate April 24-30 

as National Volunteer Week, a time to celebrate and recognize 

the inspiring work volunteers do nationwide.  National Volunteer 

Week is an opportunity to recognize the impact of volunteer      

service and the power of volunteers to tackle society’s greatest 

challenges, to build stronger communities and to be a force that 

helps transform the world. Each year, a light is shined on the 

people and causes that inspire us to serve, recognizing and 

thanking volunteers who lend their time, talent and voice to make 

a difference in their communities. This year the Grand Traverse 

Pavilions would like to shine a light on our wonderful volunteers 

who have remained dedicated to our cause throughout the 

year.  Our volunteers have continued to be diligent in their        

service and commitment to the GTP mission of enhancing the 

quality of life for aging adults.  For more information on            

Volunteering, or to see what type of volunteer opportunities      

are available to you please feel free to contact Deborah Allen     

at 932-3020 or by emailing dallen@gtpavilions.org. 

Meet Erica Pfriem 

April 2022 

We are happy to announce    

that to help provide the best   

possible customer service to     

our residents and families the 

Pavilions leadership has decided 

to employ weekend personnel at 

the front desk.  Currently the  

Receptionist hours are 11am-

3pm on Saturday and Sunday 

with their primary responsibilities 

being answering the phones and 

screening in visitors. Our hope is 

that this will help to provide a 

smoother weekend visiting       

experience for our residents   

families. 

Please join us in welcoming      

Erica as the new Main Lobby 

weekend  receptionist.  Erica is    

a relatively recent resident of the 

Traverse City area, having lived 

in Ohio, Colorado and most      

recently Florida. She vacationed 

here for many years with her   

family and was very happy to 

make this area her permanent 

home. She enjoys spending     

time outside, especially hiking 

and biking.  Erica also likes to 

cook and bake and is always     

on the look-out for a new recipe 

especially using a new spice or 

ingredient.    

mailto:dallen@gtpavilions.org


  

Aspen/Birch - Stephanie Annis…932-3207 
Cherry - Emily Tyrell ………………..932-3307 
Dogwood - Cindi Pobuda..…….....932-3407 
Elm - Holly Kazim……………………..932-3507 
Rehab - Kim Kucharski………….….932-3727 
  

Main Building - 1000 Pavilions Circle Traverse City, MI 49684 (231) 932-3000                                                  
Evergreen Cottage - 521 Cottage view Drive (231) 932-3600                                                                       
Hawthorn Cottage - 523 Cottage Arbor Lane (231) 932-3620                                                                        
Willow Cottage - 525 Cottage Arbor Lane (231) 932-3640                                               
Grand Traverse Pavilions Foundation Office (231) 932-3018                                                   
Website - www.gtpavilions.org 

Social Workers 

April 1 

April 15 

April 17 

April 22 

National Healthcare Decision Day is April 16.  The goal of this       

nationwide initiative is to ensure that all adults with decision-making 

capacity in America have both the information and opportunity to 

communicate and document their future health care decisions.     

Being prepared helps save your family additional distress during       

a time of crisis.  See your Pavilions Social Worker for assistance     

or you may contact the Munson Medical Center’s Advance Care 

Planning Department at 231-935-6176 for more information. 

This password is valid from        

April 1st through June 30th. The 

GTP Wi-Fi password changes 

quarterly to reflect the year and 

quarter.   

pavilions222 

Get all New Spring &       

Summer Clothes Labeled!  

You may let the assigned CNA 

on the Pavilion know and the 

clothes will be placed in a        

clean bag and tagged with the  

resident’s name.  It will then get 

labeled and returned within 24 

hours.  

Leave of Absence  

Medication 

If you are planning a Leave   

of Absence (LOA) for the   

holidays or at any time, 

please make your request    

for medications 72 hours        

in advance of the LOA.       

The nurses will be happy to 

package your medications 

and have them ready for    

pick up prior to your             

departure.   

If you have any questions 

please contact your           

Pavilions ADON or Cottage 

Nurse 


